DRAFT FOLLOW-UP LETTER TO ALLEN FRANKLIN

Dear Allen:

Thank you for agreeing to be our key working chairman (this could also be Co-Chair or honorary Chair or whatever depending on how he actually stated it to Allen) for the Forward Atlanta funding campaign.  This role has been crucial in past campaigns and will be equally important this time.

Your most critical functions involve recruiting the Honorary Co-Chairs and Campaign Cabinet, and helping to secure key, early benchmark commitments.  Each of these will occur early in the campaign, in this case over the next few months, and will set the stage for a successful funding effort.

Specifically, your responsibilities will include:

1. Secure a $1.5 million 5 year commitment from the Southern Company/Georgia Power family.  I cannot emphasize enough how important this is.  Your early, strong support in past campaigns has set the benchmark that ensured success.  Our funding feasibility study indicates your commitment is even more important this time.

2. Assist as needed with recruitment of our Honorary Co-Chairs.  As things stand now, this appears to be under control.  However, there may be occasion for your additional assistance in the next few weeks.

3. Once the Honorary Co-Chairs are secured, orchestrate recruitment of the Campaign Cabinet.  This group of approximately 15 emerging Atlanta corporate leaders will play an important role in the campaign as they will visually display the depth and breadth of Forward Atlanta’s reach throughout the region.  Ideally, you can host a breakfast sometime in late July/early August (I’m keying this off of co-chairs being recruited by the end of June or thereabouts) where these leaders will be asked to “join our team” and make an early financial commitment to the campaign.

4. Finally, there will be a few occasions where you will need to “host” campaign related events such as a kick-off function or a small breakfast or lunch for campaign prospects.

That’s it.  Not especially time consuming but all critically important to the success of the campaign.

I will keep you posted on Honorary Co-Chair recruitment and let you know when we are ready for a Campaign Cabinet breakfast.  Also, I will provide you with our draft brochure as soon as it is available as well as anything else you may need to secure Southern Company/Georgia Powers new commitment.

Sincerely,

Sam Williams.

DRAFT LETTER TO CARL WARE

Dear Carl:

Thanks for your efforts related to the upcoming Forward Atlanta funding initiative.  As Chamber Chairman, your role will be particularly important as this campaign unfolds over the next few months.

Currently, you can be especially helpful in the following areas:

1. Help secure Doug Daft as an Honorary co-chair for the campaign.  I cannot emphasize how important this is.  Leadership has set the tone for past successful Forward Atlanta efforts just as it will this time.  We are hoping to recruit the strong group of Co-Chairs we discussed and Doug’s inclusion is important.  In addition, it is important to gain Doug’s assistance with the recruitment of Bob Nardelli.

2. Secure a $1 million 5 year commitment from Coke.  The Chairman’s corporate commitment has provided crucial, early momentum in past campaigns—Raymond Riddle with Wachovia in 1992 and Bill Dahlberg with Southern Co/Georgia Power in 1997.  Coke’s early, strong support will be crucial and set an important foundation for the campaign.

Carl, there will be other opportunities to assist over the next 10 months but none as important as those outlined above.  Let me know if you need my help.  This is the most important thing that will occur on your chamber watch.  I want to help you make it a success.

Thank you,

Sam Williams

